CARSON HIGH SAFE GRAD

A Tradition That Makes A Ditference

COMMITTEE MINUTES
TUESDAY, MAY 12, 2015
6:30rPM-8:00PM
Q’s BBQ

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: Darla Dodge, Karri Couste, LeAnn Saarem, Deanna Fine, Denise Hetterick, Julie Slocum, Jodi
Swirczek, Julie Hearn, Gloria & Mike Chudy, Kim Dawley, Sue Drozdoff, Bonnie Preston, Melanie Stevens, Monique
Giron, Wendy Yang.

I.  Callto Order
The meeting was called to order at 6:32pm

[l.  Approval of Minutes from April 14, 2015: Darla Dodge made a motion to approve the minutes from April
2015. Julie Slocum seconded. The April minutes were approved.

[ll.  Old Business
a. Go-Fund Me/Pal: There is currently $176.00 in the GoFundMe account and $546.00 in the PayPal account.

b. Sub-Committee Updates
Budget (Darla Dodge): We currently have roughly $29,000 in revenue for this year which puts us about
74% of what we’ve budgeted. Trip registration will continue to trickle in over the next couple of weeks.
Expenditures to date are about $22,000.00. We are still about $3000.00 below donations we had hoped
for. If expenditures are more than revenue, we will “eat into” our balance for next year.

Food (Deanna Fine): We are getting a lot of food coming in and everything is going well. We will be
having a make and take type of lay out for food to include chicken wings, sandwiches, nacho bar, fruit,
veggies, and desserts.

Raffle (Julie Hearn): We have 76 raffle cards so far. Julie H. brought up the need to reevaluate the list that
we put in the paper to make sure that they have indeed donated. Darla gave a 3-credit course for
Western Nevada College as a raffle prize.

Buses (Kim Dawley): Buses and Six Flags tickets are already paid for in advance. There are eight
confirmed chaperones, three nurses, two deputies, and two chase cars.

Volunteers (Julie Slocum): First shift is well staffed. 12:00-3:00 is fully staffed; 3:00-6:00 is fully staffed
except for we need a couple more floaters to relieve people to take breaks and use the bathroom as
necessary.

Registration (Darla Dodge/Jodi Swirczek): There was a request for a $50.00 scholarship. We are unsure
how to handle it. Jodi recommended that if we get a donation for a scholarship, it should go right to a
scholarship. Julie H. says let’s do it until it’s a problem. We will talk about this specific case later, and a
general policy for next year at a future date. Denise Hettrick will see if Mekenny-Vento will pay for this
child, if not, Dave Ruff from Greenhouse Garden Center did give $50.00 to use as a donation. Darla made



a motion to have the money from Greenhouse Garden Center to pay for this particular scholarship.
Denise H. seconded it and the committee unanimously passed the motion.

Entertainment (Karri Couste): Rock Wall, Bouncin Bins, Adrenalin Rush, Wrecking Ball (octagon), Human
Fooze ball, photo booth, 3-4 tattoo artists, Mr. Greenly; dog tags, DJ Bounce house, character artists,
massage therapists, hypnotist(10:30-11:30 & 12:00-1:00), Minute to Win It. (4-5 games).

Decoration (Karri Couste): We will need people to help decorate. Karri will be there at 8:00 am.
Alternative Sentencing will be coming in to help as a community service. Sheriff trusties will help with
clean-up Sunday Morning.

V. New Business: Let’s go!

V. Next Meeting: Tuesday, June 9, 2015 @ 6:30pm

VI.  Adjourn: 7:36 pm.
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